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Ottawa 17th November, 1908.

Sir,

The Department has noted your remarks regarding

the need for a new single herness at your Agency. In view

of the fact that you purchase privately a suitable article

such as described,at a low rate,the Department will allow

for 835.00

you to issue a voucher in your own favour for the harness

which should be then turned over to the Agency.

four obedient servant.

Jon Le

Secretary.

V.G. Blewett,Esqr,

Indian Agent,

Kamsack Sask.
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